
Sky Valley Property Owners Association general meeting minutes 10/16/24 
 
President Grace Guess called the meeting to order at 3:06. 
About 35 were in attendance. 
New Member Kathy Adams introduced herself. 
New board members were elected: Lise Rozier, Mark Meidlein and Kathy Meidlein. 
 
Renewed membership is requested as soon as possible to be included in the 2025 
directory. 
 
Fall Fest with the car show is this Saturday 10-4. 
 
Going away party scheduled Oct 26 already has 59 reservations. The menu may be 
southern cooking. 
 
The August Purple Heart meeting was a big success thanks to Roger Glenn and Bruce 
Gant. 
 
Project with the Chapel now includes donations of medical equipment for loan. 
 
Don Germano was thanked for excellent monthly speakers. Suggestions for next year 
are welcome. 
 
Luke Fogarty and volunteers were thanked for the Pancake Breakfasts. He is 
requesting more assistance next year. Proceeds of $6,000 provided $2,000 each to 3 
charities as presented by Don Germano. 
 
Fire Department represented by Ken Sigler reported the funds will go towards the new 
used heavy-duty truck. 
Police Department represented by David Edwards reported the funds may go to 
purchase new tasers. 
Veterans of Foreign Wars represented by Gary Cantwell described that donations 
support veterans including in nursing homes. 
 
Suggestions for future charities are welcome. 
 
Country Club 10/19 dinner has Sweet Charity playing. 
Garden Club 10/23 meeting and luncheon is scheduled. 
Book Club 10/24 luncheon has two mysteries selected. 
 
Respectfully submitted, Pam Henderson 


